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Global warming, our current and greatest challenge, is without precedent. Among the many consequences
that are impacting our society, one unanticipated concern involves scientific truth. When the President of the
United States, and others in his administration, declare that global warming is fake science, it calls into
question what real science is and what real school science should be. I will argue that real science is quality
science, one that is based on the rigorous collection of reliable and valid data. To collect quality data requires
bending over backwards to get things right, and this is exactly what makes science so special. Truth is made
when scientists go this extra yard and devise controlled experiments, collect large data sets, confirm the data,
and rationally analyze their results. Making scientific truth sounds difficult to do in the science laboratory,
but in reality, there are many straightforward ways that truth can be constructed. In the first of two volumes, I
discuss twelve such ways – I call them Confidence Indicators – that can allow students to strongly believe in
their data and their subsequent results. Many of these methods are intuitive and can be used by young
students on the late elementary level all the way up to those taking introductory college science courses. As
in life, science is not without doubt. In the second volume I introduce the concept of scientific uncertainty
and the indicators used to calculate its magnitude. I will show that science is about connecting confidence
with uncertainty in a specific manner, what I refer to as the Confidence-Uncertainty Continuum expression.
This important relationship epitomizes the scientific enterprise as a search for probabilistic rather than
absolute truth. This two-volume set will contain a variety of ways that data quality can be instituted into a
science curriculum. To support its use, many of the examples that I will present involve science teachers as
well as student work and feedback from different grade levels and in different scientific disciplines. Specific
chapters will be devoted to reviewing the academic literature on data quality as well as describing my own
personal research on this important but often neglected topic.

Million Dollar Data: Building Confidence – Vol.1

Rhetoric, as a general teaching -- while preaching locality of action and guidelines for handling that locality
-- has tended from the beginning to serve as a universality. It has offered a generalized techne with only
limited categories, appropriate for all discursive situations, at least for those that were not excluded from the
realm of rhetoric. Nonetheless, from its beginnings, rhetoric limited its interests to certain activity fields such
as law, government, religion, and most important, the educators of leaders in these activity fields. This
collection presents landmarks showing where the Writing-Across-the-Curriculum (WAC) and Writing in the
Disciplines (WID) movements have gone. They have opened up a number of prospects that were impossible
to see when rhetoric and composition confined their gaze to relatively few discursive activities. This suggests
that the rhetorical landscape is becoming more complex and interesting, as well as more responsive to life in
the complex, differentiated societies that have emerged in the last few centuries. This volume will reveal to
scholars and researchers a range of possibilities for the study of disciplinary discourse and its teaching, and
suggest to them new prospects for the future -- and for the better.
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For more than a hald century, the Guide to the Evaluation of Education Experiences in the Armed Services



has been the standard reference work for recognizing learning acquired in military life. Since 1942, ACE and
has worked cooperatively with the US Department of Defense, the Armed Services, and the US Coast Guard
in helping hundreds of thousands of individuals earn academic credit for learning achieved while serving
their country.

General Catalog

This Book Presents A Systematic And Contemporary Treatment Of The Theory And Applications Involved
In Higher Surveying. It Also Highlights Some Of The Modern Developments In Geomatics.After Explaining
The Basic Survey Operations, Triangulation And Trilateration, The Book Describes The Various Adjustment
Methods Applied To Survey Measurement In Detail, Which Is Followed By Topographic, Hydrographic,
Construction, And Route Surveying. As Engineers And Surveyors Need Knowledge Of Determining
Absolute Coordinates Of Points And Directions Of Lines On The Earth'S Surface, A Detailed Discussion On
Field Astronomy Is Presented In This Book. A Chapter On Map Projection Is Also Included In The
Book.Recent Advances In Land Surveying Are Then Highlighted Including Photogrammetry And
Photographic Interpretation. Remote-Sensing Technique Utilizing Data Acquired Through Satellites Is Also
Explained.Recent Instrumentation Techniques And Methodologies Being Used In Geomatics Are
Emphasized. These Cover A Range Of Modern Instruments Including Edm, Total Station, Laser-Based
Instruments, Electronic Field Book, Gps, Automated Photogrammetric Systems, And Geographic
Information System.A Large Number Of Worked-Out Examples, Illustrations, And Photographs Are
Included For An Easy Grasp Of The Concepts.The Book Would Serve As An Excellent Text For Civil
Engineering Students. Amie Candidates, And Surveyours. Practicing Engineers Would Also Find It
Extremely Useful In Their Profession.
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Includes general and summer catalogs issued between 1878/1879 and 1995/1997.
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